
 

 

 

CITY OF POMONA 

COUNCIL REPORT 
 

July 16, 2018 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

From:  Linda Lowry, City Manager 

 

Submitted by: Mario Suarez, Development Services Director 

 

Subject:  Request to Continue Public Hearing Opened on June 18, 2018 to August 

6, 2018 for the introduction and first reading of Change of Zone (Zone 

6154-2018) as well as consideration of Conditional Use Permit (CUP 

9774-2018) for a property located at 1538 South Towne Avenue. 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

Due to additional time needed to redesign the exterior façade, the applicant is requesting that the 

public hearing for introduction and first reading of Change of Zone (Zone 6154-2018) as well as 

consideration of Conditional Use Permit (CUP 9774-2018) for a property located at 1538 South 

Towne Avenue be continued to August 6, 2018. The continuation will allow the applicant to 

finalize the redesign of the exterior façade for the project. 

 

Prepared by:  Vinny Tam, Sr. Planner 


